
  

  
   

 

  

Jessica Mcgeary 

United States 

Elizabeth M. Murphy 
Secretary 
U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission 
100 F St. NE 
Washington, DC 20549-1090 

Re: Pay Ratio Disclosure, File No. S7-07-13 

Dear Ms. Murphy, 

I am an investor. 

The American public has the right to know which corporations are fueling the yawning gap 
between rich and poor. This should not be a corporate secret and should not be covered by 
any kind of right to privacy- a publicly traded corporation should be open with this 
information for the sake of its investors and shareholders. Frankly, I want to know how 
much of my money is going to somebody's pocket, particularly if the company starts doing 
poorly. 

Sincerely, 

Jessica Mcgeary 




